
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 4:40 PM 
To: Valley Springs Body Shop  
Subject: HP22-001, HP22-002 
 
Mr. Johnson, 
 
This is in response to your message regarding the Navigator Heartland 
Greenway, LLC and SCS Carbon Transport LLC CO2 pipeline siting 
dockets, HP22-002 and HP22-001. 
 
The Pipeline Siting Information Guide posted in each docket and on the 
commission website home page is helpful in understanding the processing 
of dockets such as these. You may also find the Pipeline Safety information 
posted online helpful. These CO2 pipeline siting permit request dockets are 
currently under review by commission staff with their expert witnesses, 
intervenors in the dockets, and my fellow commissioners and me.  
 
Many safety concerns have been discussed concerning these dockets, 
including testimony regarding first responder issues filed before and 
presented during the Navigator evidentiary hearing, July 25-August 8, 
2023. You will find the related filings of testimony and exhibits from formal 
parties and recordings of the HP22-002 hearing via the online docket. 
 
Thank you for sharing your view. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




